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Dr. Jonathan Wessler, ASSISTANT ORGANIST 

Mr. Forrest Eimold, ORGAN SCHOLAR 
 

 

CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please call Patty 
Lee at (617) 491-8400 ext. 304 for an appointment. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM & INITIATION OF CHILDREN 
Inquire at the parish office or call (617) 491-8400. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE   
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 
possible (at least six months).  Please call (617) 491-8400 
to make an appointment.  
 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 

 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 

 
Sunday, April 5, 2014 
Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord 
 
Tuesday, 7 
12:10pm Choir School Fund Intention 
 
Friday, April 10 
12:10pm Memorial: Katherine Hillgrove 
 
Saturday, 11 
5:00pm Memorial: John Howard Mansfield 
 
Sunday, April 12, 2014 
Sunday of Divine Mercy 

 
 

Holy Week and Easter  
at Saint Paul’s 

 

Holy Saturday, April 4 
The Great Vigil of Easter  

7:30 PM 
 

Easter Sunday, April 5 
7:30 AM , 9:00 AM (Note time change) 

11:00 AM  (Upper Church & Lower Church) 
 

 
 

MASS SCHEDULE TIME CHANGES 
 

REMINDER:   
The 9:30 am Mass on EASTER SUNDAY  

will take place at 9:00 am. 



 EASTER SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD 

 

   EASTER FLOWER DONATIONS 
    Lǘ Ƙŀǎ ƭƻƴƎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǎǘƻƳ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǘ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ ǘƻ 
   request donations to help defray the cost for the 
  plants and flowers that grace our beautiful 
church  during the Easter season. Envelopes may found in 
ǘƘŜ ǾŜǎǘƛōǳƭŜΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀǊƪ ŎƘŜŎƪǎ ǿƛǘƘ ά9ŀǎǘŜǊ CƭƻǿŜǊ 
5ƻƴŀǘƛƻƴέ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳƻ ƭƛƴŜΦ   

 

2015 PASCHAL CANDLE 
¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ tŀǎŎƘŀƭ /ŀƴŘƭŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ 
anonymously by generous parishioners. The 
Candle is given with the special prayer intention 
that young people who may find themselves dis-
couraged, anxious or depressed may find 

strength through prayer. The Parish is sincerely thankful 
for this most generous gift and asks that in your charity 
you please remember this special intention in your 
prayers. 

ST. PAUL’S WELCOME 15 NEW CATHOLICS 
At the Easter Vigil throughout the world, new members 
will be coming into our Catholic faith through the RCIA, 
the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults.  Here at St. 
tŀǳƭΩǎ ǿŜ ŜȄǘŜƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǿŀǊƳŜǎǘ ǿƛǎƘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘƛƻƴǎ 
to Arnold, DoYoon, Eunsil, Jae Young, Matthew, Megan, 
Pu, Sa Pyung, Serena, Stephen, Victoria, and Zach (who 
will receive the sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and 
Holy Eucharist at the Easter Vigil) and Cara, Claire, and  
Erin, (who will state a profession of faith and receive the 
sacraments of Confirmation and Holy Eucharist also at the 
Easter Vigil). Please keep these new Catholics in our par-
ish and throughout the world in your prayers as they en-
ter the period of post-baptismal catechesis called Mys-
tagogy, and as they continue to grow in their new faith 
and live out the Gospel. 

CLERGY HEALTH AND RETIREMENT COLLECTION 
The Easter collection is for our 628 active and senior 
priests who have dedicated their lives in faithful service to 
God and His Church. Remember priests such as Fathers 
Drea, Armano, Murphy and Salzmann, who have made a 
meaningful difference in your life, and consider honoring 
them with a generous gift to the Clergy Health and Retire-
ment Trust.  Our priests have dedicated their lives to serv-
ing the Catholic faithful here in the Archdiocese of Boston; 
now, it is our turn to care for them in their time of need. 
Thank you for your prayers and support of this critical ef-
fort. 

 
  CǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŜƴǘƛǊŜ ǎǘŀŦŦ ƻŦ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ  
  Parish, we wish you and your loved 
  ones a Blessed and Happy Easter! 

 

  Parish of St. Paul  

presentsé. 

    An Evening with Jeff Cavins  
 

òKeys to Becoming a  

   Modern Day Discipleó 

   Thursday, April 9 Ê 7:00 PM 

 

Jeff is the creator of the popular Great Adventure Bible Study series  
The Bible Timeline: the Story of Salvation.   

We look forward to welcoming Jeff back to St. Paulõs! 



APRIL 5, 2015 
 

      

      SEE WHAT’S HAPPENING 
           AT ST. PAUL’S… 

 
 
 
 

 
EASTER EGG HUNT 
Following the 11:00am Mass on Easter Sunday, there will 
be an Easter Egg Hunt, hosted by the Daughters of Isa-
bella and St. Paul's Parish.  Children under age 5 should 
gather in Room 202, and children ages 5-9 should gather 
in the Library on the 2nd floor of the Parish Center.  We 
look forward to a fun-filled and exciting egg hunt! 
 
TRAINING FOR LECTORS AND EXTRAORDINARY  
MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
Fr. Mark Murphy will hold trainings for new as well as 
experienced liturgical ministers (Lectors and Extraordi-
nary Ministers of Holy Communion) on Saturday, April 
18th from 3:00pm - 5:00pm.  For more information, 
please contact Fr. Mark Murphy, harvard-
priest@gmail.com or Patty Lee, pattycL@hotmail.com. To 
sign-up for the training, please contact Nancy Nicolaou at 
nnicol@stpaulparish.org.  Come serve the Lord in this im-
portant ministry.  We need you! 
 
FOOD PANTRY 
Stock in the Food Pantry is running low and is in need of 
the following items: juice, shelf milk (Parmalat), cereal, 
oatmeal, peanut butter, jelly, coffee, tea, hot chocolate, 
and condiments.  Extra plastic bags are also welcome. For 
more information, please e-mail Tara at 
tll7997@yahoo.com.  
 
ST. PAUL’S GIVING KIOSK 
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ St. Paul’s Giving Kiosk - located in 
the vestibule! The device offers parishioners a new means 
by which to make offertory donations via credit card.  All 
donations made through the kiosk are credited to parish-
ioner accounts.  The kiosk also allows visitors the chance 
to make contributions.  Check it out! 
 
SANCTUARY LAMP 
The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and 
nights at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of 
Christ and marks the boundaries of holy space in the 
Church.  If you are interested in learning how to donate a 
Sanctuary Lamp in memory of a loved one,  please con-
tact Nancy Nicolaou at (617) 491-8400 ext. 303. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
           

 
 
 

 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS COUPLES  
WHO  ARE PREPARING FOR THE  

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE, ESPECIALLY: 
 

I.  Laura Westfall & David Rhee 
 

 
 

 

  

SAVE THE DATE — SPRING INTO SONG:  
ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL ANNUAL GALA!  
The 16th Annual Gala to support the world-renowned St. 
Paul's Choir School will be held on Saturday, May 9, begin-
ning at 6:00pm, at the Quincy Marriott. Master of Ceremo-
nies is local television anchor Scott Wahle and we will 
honor Monica and Kevin Fitzgibbons of AimHigher Re-
cordings and William McIvor, Headmaster of the Choir 
School. The evening will include live and silent auctions 
and performances by the Choir and a string quartet from 
the New England Conservatory. All proceeds will benefit 
the Choir School and will allow this unique education to be 
affordable to boys from throughout the Boston area. For 
more information, contact www.stpaulchoirschool.com or 
(617) 491-8400 x306. 
 
DINNER TO BENEFIT CHRISTIANS IN IRAQ 
On Saturday April 11, the Knights of Columbus will be host-
ing a dinner after the Saturday Vigil Mass to benefit Iraqi 
Christians. All funds will go to the Knights of Columbus 
Christian Refugee Fund. Tickets will go on sale next week. 
 
TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS 
There will be a traditional Latin Mass (High Mass with Gre-
gorian chant music) celebrated at St. Paul's on Easter Tues-
day, April 7, at 7:00 PM. 
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HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER NEWS 
 
 

Student News   
 

GRADUATE STUDENTS, PROFESSIONAL 
SCHOOL STUDENTS, POSTDOCS, AND YOUNG 
PROFESSIONALS   
 

Upcoming Masses on Campus 
St. Paul’s 5:00pm Mass in the upper Church. 
HBS Mass: Mass at 8:00pm in the HBS Chapel. No Mass: 
Easter (4/5) 
HLS Mass: Alternate Sundays 6:30pm, Wasserstein 1010:   
April 19, May 3 
 

EX LIBRIS 
Join us on Tuesday, April 21 at 8:00pm in Room 203 of the 
Harvard Catholic Center or the next meeting of our read-
ing group, Ex Libris.  Everyone is welcome - we look for-
ward to seeing you there!  For more information and/or 
for a pdf of the reading material if you want to look at it in  
advance, e-mail:  olimarjot@gmail.com. 
 
COR AD COR 
How does your life of faith guide you in your working life? 
How does your work help you live out your faith? Come 
hear others' stories and share your own over food, wine, 
and warm conversation. For more information, e-mail: 
mariadevlin@fas.harvard.edu.  The next meeting will take 
place on Thursday, April 30 at 8:00pm in the Harvard Catho-

lic Center Student Lounge, 2nd Floor (Enter at 20 Arrow Street 
or at 29 Mount Auburn Street). 
 

 

 
GSAS SUNDAY MORNING BRUNCH 
GSAS CSA invites all graduate students and young profes-
sionals to join them for brunch every Sunday following the 
9:30am Mass.  Gather and meet in the vestibule.  
 
 

UNDERGRADUATES 
 

TOTUS TUESDAY AND SUPER TUESDAY 
Join us on Tuesdays during the academic year from 8-9pm 
for  Totus Tuesday in St. Paul's Church. During holy hour 
there is Eucharistic Adoration, Benediction, Confession, 
meditation and music. Following the holy hour 
is Super Tuesday at 9:00pm. Join us in the student lounge 
at the Catholic Center for snacks and conversation. All are 
welcome!  
 
LUNCH DISCUSSION WITH FR. MURPHY 
Every Friday afternoon of the semester some students and 
Fr. Murphy gather in the Adams House cafeteria at 1:00pm 
for lunch and an informal conversation about different 
areas of faith and Church teaching. All are welcome! 
 
DINNER TO BENEFIT CHRISTIANS IN IRAQ 
On Saturday April 11, the Knights of Columbus will be host-
ing a dinner after the Saturday Vigil Mass to benefit Iraqi 
Christians. All funds will go to the Knights of Columbus 
Christian Refugee Fund. Tickets will go on sale next week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

YOUNG COUPLES AND NEW FAMILIES:  
A WORK IN PROGRESS 
Please join newly engaged/married couples and new par-
ents for fellowship and potluck-style food at 6:30pm in 
the Student Lounge at 20 Arrow Street on Thursday, 
April 23  6:30pm. For more information visit StPaulYoung-
Couples@googlegroups.com.  Future dates: Saturday, 
May 2 at 10:00am,  Thursday, May 21 at 6:30pm,  Thurs-
day, June 25 at 6:30pm.  

GRADUATE STUDENTS, PROFESSIONAL SCHOOL  
STUDENTS, POSTDOCS, YOUNG PROFESSIONALS  
DINNERS — COME ONE COME ALL!   
Join us on Thursday, April 16 We gather at 7:00pm and 
dine at 7:30pm in the Student Lounge at 20 Arrow Street.  
Future dates:  May14  

 

THEOLOGY ON TAP 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 8 

 6:30 PM DINNER & CONVERSATION; 
 7:00 PM LECTURE & DISCUSSION 

WƻƘƴ IŀǊǾŀǊŘΩǎ .ǊŜǿ IƻǳǎŜΣ оо 5ǳƴǎǘŜǊ {ǘǊŜŜǘ  
Private Dining Room  

(at the bottom of the stairs make 3 right turns) 
 

άtƻǇŜ CǊŀƴŎƛǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ DƻǎǇŜƭέ 
 

Rev. Richard Lennan, Professor of Systematic Theology 
School of Theology and Ministry, Boston College 

 
Please join us for dinner  and conversation starting at 

6:30 PM, followed by lecture and discussion at 7:00 PM. 
 

For more information, e-mail: abhillis@gmail.com 

mailto:olimarjot@gmail.com

